SAILING

On Friday, June 10, at 12:45 p.m., the nuclear Sub-
marine Kamehameha surfaced oil Diamond Head. The
OCC boats including Sunfish and canoes were on hand to
greet and escort the USA’ newest atomic submarine
named after the Hawaiian Islands’ former king. It was a
historic sight, and one easily viewed from the OCC?
beach. Be sure to come down and visit your club on these

and many other exciting events.



